
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

  

West Wyalong Public School 
NEWSLETTER 

TERM 2 Week 3 

Monday 11th May 2020 

From the Principal’s Desk 
Welcome to week 3. 

We are so excited to start the staggered return for students this week. We have missed seeing everyone and 
we are looking forward to seeing everyone on their allocated day. Please keep children at home if they are feeling 
unwell. 

I’d like to remind parents and carers when dropping off students and picking them up to please wait outside 
the school gates (following social distancing guidelines) as we are trying to reduce the number of people on the 
school grounds. Organise with children to meet you at a designated gate (Dumaresq Street or the Walkers gate 
near the crossing on Park Street) or use the drop off zone and wait in your car.  

This week students will be taking home their Week 4 learning packs and if requested thumb drives with explicit 
teaching videos (these are also on Google Classrooms). Please ensure that students are bringing all work from 
Week 1 and 2 as well as this week’s work so teachers can keep completed work for marking. PLEASE also send 
in incomplete work so teachers can see areas that may need to be revised with students. It is important that 
students are completing home learning when at home. Please return borrowed thumb drives so new lessons 
can be saved onto them.  

LIBRARY – Students can bring in their library books on their allocated day and Mrs Grimshaw will be available to 
change books. Any students needing Reading Challenge books are also encouraged to bring them in and swap 
them.  

Zoom Meetings – thank you to those parents who persevered with zoom meetings last week. The teachers loved 
seeing everyone. It is important that you log into meetings via students portals as the Department of Education 
has extra security measures to keep everyone safe when using Zoom. If you are having difficulties please email 
teachers or ring the office and we will strive to offer assistance. We did share a video tutorial on our Facebook 
page which might also be helpful. 

Phase One Roster System – Week 4 

Students will continue to attend school one day in Week 4, the same as this week. Students will be working from 
their home learning packs, so PLEASE make sure they bring their packs in on their allocated day.  
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Farrar Brigden Essential Workers 
Children only 

Neeld Hargraves 

Students who are children of essential workers are to come the days when their parents are working. 

Thank you for your continued support, we will get through this together. 

Stay safe. 

Jodi Penfold 
Relieving Principal 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term 2 Online class check in’s (Zoom Meetings) 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

KH : 10am 
with Ms Hicks 

3-4 Red: 10am 
with Miss Poole 

1 Red: 10 am 
with 

Mrs Pidgeon & 
Mrs Whiley 

2 Blue: 10am 
with Mrs 
Wiencke 

 

6 Yellow: 
11:30am with 

Ms Brash 

5 Red: 11:30am 
with 

Mrs Worland 

6 Orange: 
11:30am with 

Mrs Fealy 

3-4 Pink: 
11:30am with 

Mrs Brown 

 

 2 Green: 
12:30pm with 

Mrs Taylor 

5 Blue: 
12:30pm with 

Mrs Haub 

KW: 12:30pm 
with  

Miss Winkley 

3-4 Green: 
12:30pm with 
Mrs Miller & 
Mrs Ridley 

Contact us: 
West Wyalong Public 
School 
71 Park Street 
West Wyalong NSW 2671 
Phone: 02 6972 2157 
Fax: 02 6972 2818 

Email: westwyalon-
p.school@det.nsw.edu.
au 
Website: 
www.westwyalon-
p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 

 

SCHOOL NEWS 

Week 3 Library NEWS 

 
 This term Scholastic will have a virtual book club catalogue for 

Issue 3. Students will have the opportunity to access their 
catalogue using the link below.  

https://scholastic.com.au/book-club/virtual-catalogue-1/ 

You can then place an order and pay via LOOP. All orders are due by 
Monday 18th May (Week 4). Orders will be delivered to Mrs 
Grimshaw at school as normal and then a text message will be sent 
out to tell you how you can pick up your order. If you need any 
assistance ordering from book club please contact Mrs Grimshaw at 
school.  

 If you are a student returning to school next week the day you 
attend school you will be able to return and borrow new library 
books. So don’t forget to bring your library bag.  

 

 

BOOK AWARDS 
 

Kayleb Brace 
April Brooks 

Kayden Cattle 
Isaac Charpentier 

Pippa Cooper 
Max Crowe 
Owen Earl 

Phoenix Fuller 
Aiden Harrison 
Joel Johnston 
Ava Lancaster  

Amanda Penfold 
Quade Penfold 

 
 

 

GRIFFITH EXCURSIONS 
As you are aware the Theatre excursions were cancelled. The cost of the 
excursion for your child/ren in Kinder, Years 1, 2, 3, or 4 will be held as 
“Fees In Advance” for future activities, unless you would prefer a refund. 
To request a refund please contact the Front Office.  

Thank you. 



 

  

  

  



 

  



 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

Three actions you can take to help 
manage the spread of COVID-19: 

1. Wash your hands regularly and 
thoroughly. 
 
2. Sneeze into your elbow or a tissue, 
disposing of the tissue straight away 
and then washing your hands. 
 
3. Stay home if you are unwell we will 
send home staff or students who show 
signs of being unwell through the day. 


